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I'm a resident of Whitminster village and |

- object to development of site WHI012 (Land South of Hyde Lane, Whitminster) which is well outside the existing
development boundary and is served by an undrained single lane road that cannot support twenty houses.

- object to development of PGP1 (Land at Grove End Farm) for up to 2,250 houses as it will destroy the local
character of Whitminster village and extend urban sprawl from Stroud through to Whitminster.

Although | understand the need for more housing across the county, it needs to be balanced with protecting our

countryside in these times where the decay of the environment is so much at the fore in the news. Surely there is
sufficient urban redevelopment that can be sourced rather than destroy more green spaces

Kind Regards



